
         Apprentice Day 

                       Saturday, April 15th 

 

The Mendham Business Association invites all high 

school juniors and seniors in the Mendhams to take 

part in a one day Apprentice Day on Saturday, April 

15th.   
 

Local businesses will invite students into their business 

and the students will experience how a business 

operates.
 

Space is limited.
 

Please contact the Mendham Business Association for 

more information by April 5th if you are interested,  
 

                                973-543-2145.
 


